
Woodville Community Festival Committee
Marlene Bryan

!ffiwoodville, on
KOM2TO

May 30, 2017

Dear Mayor Letham & COKL Councillors,

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK
KAWARTHA LAKES

Re: COKL Noise Bylaw

On behalf of the Woodville Community Festival committee, l'm requesting an

exemption from the COKL noise bylaw for Friday, July 7 ,2ot7 from B:00 pm to
10:00 pm.

During that time the fireworks display under the supervision of the COKL

firefighters, Woodville Division will be taking place. The pyrotechnic, Alex Taylor
will be setting off the fireworks on the property of Mancini Homes, owned by

Ralph & David Mancini, King St, Woodville On; plan 544PT lots 28 to 30,

RP57R677PT Part 1& RP 57R5286 Part 14M030; 38.42acres. This land in

Woodville is immediately adjacent north and west of the Woodville Park and the
Woodville- Eldon Arena/Community Centre. There are no homes on this property

at the current time. The Woodville Park is enclosed with a wire fence all around

the perimeter. The fireworks display will be viewed by our guests in the Woodville
Park which is just south of Mr--Mancini's property { a fence separates the two
properties), Union St on the east ìide, Argyle St on the south side and Trillium
Lakelands District School Board property to the west.

lf you require more information, I Õan be reached or

I look forward to your reply, regarding our request, for exemption from the COKL

noise bylaw for the Woodville Community Festival's fireworks on Juty 7th from

8:00pm to 10:00pm.

Sincerely,

RECEIVED

t,lAY 31 201t

{led".-ry


